
To the Board of Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to strongly oppose the rezoning of 10400 West Road, which is less than 1/2 a mile 

of where I live. My family has already had to deal with the increasing smell, noise pollution, 

rudeness, and change in the neighborhood that comes from more and more people around us 

growing pot. There is a place and a time for growing pot, but it is not in a neighborhood where 

people moved to retire and live a peaceful life. Please do not grant this rezoning request. I wish 

to remainder of my life (I am 83) out in peace and without dealing with crime. I cannot protect 

myself and do not wish to deal with all the hassle and danger that comes from pot growing. 

Please limit pot growers to certain areas of town where people's quality of life will not be 

impacted.  

 

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated, 

G. Alan Joel 

 


